


2. Which of the Authority’s activities are top priority for you, and which
other activities do you think should be traded off against these priority
activities?

We recognise that each of the work areas the Authority has identified can play a role in
improving the efficiency of the market and delivering better outcomes for consumers. Our
view is the highest priority should be accorded to updating settings that provide reliable
investment through efficient and accurate price signals. There are huge challenges ahead
as New Zealand electrifies and progresses towards an increasingly renewable energy
system. Ensuring a system that delivers reliable electricity to consumers while making the
most of our renewable resources will require considerable investment. New Zealand’s
energy-only approach to market design means these investment signals ultimately need to
be provided by the wholesale market. The Authority should therefore prioritise all initiatives
which will contribute to efficient and accurate price signals to ensure necessary
investments are incentivised and delivered.

 

5. If you have any other comments on the Authority’s levy consultation,
please add those here

No further comments.

Written submission and/or supporting documentation

The Authority intends to publish all submissions. Are you happy for the
Authority to publish your submission?

Yes




